

NR_key_name: D2B58AA7271B05DE852562C2005CF290
SendTo: CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Joseph Freeman/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 01/31/1996
DisplayDate_Time: 11:55:54 AM
ComposedDate: 01/31/1996
ComposedDate_Time: 11:55:14 AM
Subject: HSCA State and DOD documents cleared for release by originating agency

Especially as it relates to getting documents out to Steve, I should have cc'd you on this initially. To: Jeremy Gunn/ARRBcc: Noelle Gray/ARRB, Tim Wray/ARRB, Dennis Quinn/ARRB, Douglas Horne/ARRB From: Joseph Freeman/ARRB Date: 01/31/96 11:12:12 AM Subject: HSCA State and DOD documents cleared for release by originating agency1. My understanding from our previous conversations is that the Stewart Aly/Nina Noring cleared documents will be referenced in the Federal Register notice of this week's Board meeting (like the CIA-cleared HSCA Security Classified Testimony documents were referenced in the Dec. meeting's notice). This means that Noelle needs the record numbers for these documents, which I will see she gets.2. Question: the CIA-cleared Security Classified Testimony has not yet been physically sent out to Steve Tilley at NARA II. I guess that, without thinking about it very much, I've assumed we would send it out when the documents actually voted on at the Dec. meeting are sent out (since the CIA-cleared testimony was referenced in the Fed. Reg. notice for that meeting). Of course, since there is no 30 day waiting period, etc., for documents the agencies themselves have cleared, we could send them out immediately, just as we could send the State and DOD documents out today if we wanted. Do you have any direction for us on this? Do we hold the DOD/State documents until other, formally-processed, documents from this week's Board meeting go out to NARA, or do we send them out to Steve sooner?

Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: